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October, 2015

To,
Editorial Coordinator,
Neonatal and Pediatric Medicine


Subject: Accepting the Editorial Board Member position of Neonatal and Pediatric Medicine

Dear Journal Coordinator,

I would like to continue as an Editorial Board Member for the newly started journal, Journal of Neonatal and Pediatric Medicine, a renowned periodical in pediatric neurosciences and allowing the journal to display my affiliation details at journal’s website.

I am happy to render my continuous support and suggestion(s) for the betterment of journal in favoring the dissemination of scientific knowledge for the respective research community.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Best wishes,
Regards,

Name: Hesham Al-Saloos
Designation: Sr. Consultant in Pediatric Cardiology and A/Professor of clinical Pediatrics 
Current Affiliation: HMC, weill cornell medical college
Country: Qatar
Contact Email: halsaloos@hamad.qa
Contact Number: 00974-55591655


Suggestion or proposal: 
Best wishes to the journal for publication of quality articles in the field pediatric neuroscience research. I would like to mention that it is a good start that you are choosing carefully the reviewers and members of the Editorial Board. We are looking forward for a very successful Journal with excellent manuscripts.
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